
Draper, Jason 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Mr. Trusner, 

Draper, Jason 
Tuesday, July 09, 2019 11:27 AM 
Matthew Trusner 
Mccraw, Aaron 
Acknowledgement of Receipt of Response to Contested Violation Response 

Thank you for your letter, dated July 3, 2019, (ADAMS Accession No. ML 19186A399) in response to our 
determination regarding the violation you contested. This email acknowledges that we have received your 
response. In your letter, you identify the corrective actions that your company has taken or plans to take to 
address the violation. The NRC has reviewed the corrective actions, which appear to be adequate, and has no 
further questions at this time. The actions Zevacor Molecular has taken and plans to take to address the 
violations will be examined during a future inspection. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Jason Draper 
Health Physicist (Inspector) 
NRC/Rlll/DNMS/MIB 
(630) 829-9839 
jason.draper@nrc.gov 
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